
Dear Families, 

Please take a moment to review the following information. 

• Last night's Camp Read S'More event was such a great evening. I'd like to send a huge shoutout 
to our entire reading team for organizing the event. I hope all parents and students had as much 
fun as we did! 

• Reminder - Family Paint Night on December 1st is at capacity. We are no longer receiving signup 
forms. More events of this nature to come! 

• November's lunch menu is attached here. NOVELEMLUNCH_1.pdf  
• Next week's bento box will be the pretzel with cheese combo. 
• Earlier today, our 4th and 5th graders were treated to an in-house Nutcracker Workshop with 

staff from Eastern Connecticut Ballet in Niantic. This was in preparation for their field trip to the 
Garde in December to see the show - be sure to ask them about it! 

• There is no school next Wednesday, Thursday or Friday due to the Thanksgiving recess. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mr. Chaney 
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